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PGL Liddington Residential Trip -
14th to 16th July 2025

Dear Year 7 Parents and Carers,

We are looking forward to taking students on the residential trip to PGL Liddington from Monday
14th July to Wednesday 16th July 2025.

On the day of departure, students should arrive at school no later than 8:40am on Monday 14th
July. We are due to return to school at approximately 1:45pm on Wednesday 16th July; collection
of your child is possible once they arrive back at school, a school communication will be sent to
confirm return time. Please ensure your child has a good breakfast that morning and arrives
promptly.

All students should bring a filled refillable water bottle. We kindly ask that mobile phones and
valuables are not brought on the trip. Any such items will be confiscated and returned at the end
of the visit.

Throughout the trip, staff will accompany students on all transport and during activities. A trained
first aider will be present and will manage any medications. Should you need to get in touch in the
case of an emergency, the school can be contacted on 01285 712302.

In the evenings, room checks will take place at 9:00pm, followed by lights out at 9:15pm and sleep
from 9:30pm. Any significant disruption during this time may result in contact being made with
home.

During the trip, students will take part in a wide range of exciting and challenging activities
designed to build confidence, teamwork, and resilience. These include Archery, Climbing, Crate
Challenge, Disc Golf, Giant Swing, Jacob’s Ladder, Orienteering, Problem Solving, and Raft Building.
In the evenings, students can look forward to fun and social events such as a Campfire and a Silent
Disco.

We are confident this trip will be a memorable and valuable experience for all involved. If you have
any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office. If you have not already
completed the online medical form | have handed your child a paper copy today. Please complete
and return by Monday 7th July.

A reminder of the kit list can be found here. We will be doing water & rope activities, please check
that appropriate clothing is packed. In addition to this, please ensure that a sleeping bag or
pillow/duvet is sent with your child.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Salvidge


https://www.pgl.co.uk/Files/DocumentManagerDocuments/Web/Kit%20Lists/PGL-Kit-List-UK.pdf

